
MINUTES FROM JULY 20
th

 MEETING 
  
The meeting was called to order at 7:02 by Dave Williams. The members made a motion 
to accept the minutes as printed. The motion was seconded. 
 
Deputy DeLong was our liaison from the Dorchester County Sheriff’s Department.  

 He made members aware of some recent changes in how sex offender’s 
information is posted. The new system is designed to keep information up to date on 
line. 

 He reminded us of school starting next month. 

 He reported 4 incidents last month.  

 The first 6/21 on Braly Dr. was a civil disturbance.  

 The next one was on Brailsford June 20
th

. A breaking and entering with stolen 
lawnmower, string trimmer missing. Entry was through the back window. 

 On June 30
th

 on Miles Rd .Jewelry, drugs and Marijuana were found during 
routine traffic stop.  

 July 5
th

 Beau Ct. destruction of property, vandalism, and slashed tires was 
reported.  

  
Treasurer’s Report: We have $445 in our account. 
  
President’s Report: no report as the Past President fell at the Barber Shop, had minor 
injuries. 
  
Webmaster: Hits on our website remain at the same level. He noted home on Miles near 
Greenhurst has been observed burning household garbage. He noted that on his way thru 
the neighborhood there has been an increase in old TVs, couches, and mattresses. Piles 
of brush and a sofa were also observed on Blackwell and Chalmers. Marina volunteered 
to remind those folks about how to dispose of these things properly. Also noted a mattress 
at the opening to Eagle Creek. Marina will email Carol Thompson about this. Webmaster 
keeps in touch about the other problems. Marina also reported the property owner at 100 
Carmon had 11 vehicles in his yard, most with paper tags. 
  
Secretary’s Report: All is ready for National Night Out. A sign is ready to go up, the 
Journal Scene has published info about our “PARADE” thru the subdivision and the Fire 
Dept. and Sheriff is aware of our activity. 
  
Old Business: The Secretary and Webmaster both took photos of the work being done at 
the end of Bailey. Mr. Chinnis is aware of the activity as the homeowner, Mrs. Bennett, 
has notified him her property is being disturbed. The Gate will be on the Carrington side 
and will be locked. 
 
New Business: Assistant Fire Chief is Joe Medlock 843-200-3860. 
  
The meeting was ended @8:05pm. Next meeting is August 17

th
. 


